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December 20, 2019
CHARLES & MARILYN S HAYNES
135 SW 60 AVE
GREAT BEND, KS 67530

RE: Application, File No. 20197035MF

Dear Sir or Madam:

The Division of Water Resources (Division) has received your application for a Term Permit to establish 
a Multi-Year Flex Account for your base water right(s).  Your application has been assigned the file 
number referenced above.  Please be aware that the Division may have a large number of pending 
applications on hand at times and makes every attempt to process them in the order in which they are 
received.  You will be contacted if additional information is required.

Please note, this letter only acknowledges receipt of your application and does not guarantee approval.  
During this time, any use of your water right shall continue to be under the base water right(s) until the 
Multi-Year Flex Account is approved.

Additional information about the process may be found on our website at agriculture.ks.gov/divisions-
programs/dwr.  If you have any other questions, please contact our office at 785-564-6640 or your local 
Stockton Field Office at 785-425-6787.  If you call, please reference the file number so we can help you more 
efficiently. 

Sincerely,

Kristen A. Baum
New Application Unit Supervisor
Division of Water Resources


